
09/23/2025 

 

 

TENANT BULLETIN 
Henderson Executive Airport Large Event 

 
WHAT:           NBAA-BACE - Increased GA Traffic Volume 

 

WHEN:          Begins: Friday, October 10, 2025 

  Concludes: Friday, October 17, 2025 

 

WHERE:         Henderson Executive Airport  

 

AFFECTED: All Based and Commercial Tenants 

 

NOTE: In anticipation of the high traffic volume during the NBAA-BACE 

event, please take note of the following information: 
 
ATC Capacity: 

• Please be aware that the HND Airport Traffic Control Tower may have limited capacity to 

accommodate pattern work. Consider utilizing Jean Sport Aviation Center (0L7) or Overton-Perkins 

Field (U08) as alternatives.  

 

Possible Service Delays for Commercial and Based Tenants: 

• Commercial and based tenants should anticipate significant delays in services, including but not 

limited to fueling and other supplementary services. 

 

Aircraft Handling Priority: 

• Aircraft tows (including in/out of tenant hangars) will be given lower priority during this busy 

period. 

 

Guest Hangar Usage: 

• If a tenant chooses to grant access to their hangar to a guest as per their lease agreement, please note 

that a Prior Permission Required (PPR) is mandatory. 

 

 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding as we prepare for the NBAA-BACE event  

and work to ensure a smooth and safe experience for all airport users. 

 

 

 

Please contact Airport Customer Service at 702.261.4801 with questions. 


